
400 Doansburg Road, Box 719 
Brewster, NY 10509-0719 
845.279.2995 
www.greenchimneys.org 

Fall 2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The Recreation Department has resumed planning field trips for residents to experience all our 
community has to offer. Residents will be expected to wear masks when off campus. Agency 
vehicles will operate at a maximum of 75% capacity and depending on the distance of the 
destination, masks may be required for the duration of ride.  

If a destination area develops an increased rate of COVID-19 cases, we will cancel planned trips 
and not reschedule until deemed safe. 

Indoor Trips 
For any activity that requires us to be indoors (trampoline parks, movies, bowling), we will be 
renting out the entire facility to ensure the health and safety of our residents. Masks will be 
required while at the indoor venue. 

Outdoor Trips 
For activities that can be done entirely outdoors (canoe trips, pumpkin picking, hiking), residents 
will bring masks with them. Staff will make sure the group keeps to themselves and maintains a 
safe social distance from other groups and individuals.  

Please fill out the permission slip below and return to Recreation Program Supervisor Paige Cahill 
by email to pcahill@greenchimneys.org. If you have any questions, please call 845.279.2995 x307. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Green Chimneys Recreation Trip Permission  

Resident First and Last Name: ___________________________________________________ 

Dorm Unit: __________________________________________________________________ 

I give permission for _______________________________________ to attend the following: 
(Resident Name) 

(Check One) 

Outdoor Trips Only 

Indoor Trips Only 

All Trips 

Please contact me prior to each outing for separate permission 
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